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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

CHANGE IN THE COMPOSITION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF DSE 

The Board of Directors of the DSE announces the retirement of Ms. Beng’i Mazana Issa 

from the Board, following the conclusion of her second term during the 10th Annual General 

Meeting held on 25th June 2025. 

Ms. Beng’i served diligently from 9th August 2019, completing two consecutive three-year 

terms. The DSE expresses its sincere appreciation for her dedication and leadership. 

The DSE also announces the appointment of Professor Shubi Felix Kaijage to the Board, by 

the DSE Shareholders effective from 25th June 2025, succeeding Ms. Beng’I. The 

appointment has been endorsed by the Capital Markets and Securities Authority after 

Shareholders’ approval during 10th Annual General Meeting. We welcome Professor Kaijage 

to the Board and look forward to benefiting from his expertise and experience. 

 

Prof. Shubi Felix Kaijage 

Prof. Kaijage, an Associate Professor at the Nelson Mandela African Institution of Science 

and Technology – Arusha, holds a Dr. Eng. from the University of Ryukyus, Japan, and 

brings over seven years of management and board experience. 

The DSE remains committed to good corporate governance and transparency. 
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SECRETARY TO THE DSE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 


